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Chief U. Reneé Hall Terminates Officer 

 

Dallas Police Chief U. Reneé Hall terminated the following employee during a hearing held May 8, 2018. 

 

An Internal Affairs investigation concluded that on December 19, 2016, Sergeant Ramon Gonzalez, 

#6793, failed to respond to a call for service without delay, and failed to obey the direct order of a 

supervisor.  The investigation also concluded that on July 1, 2016 and December 31, 2016, Sergeant 

Gonzalez failed to log on to the Mobile Data Computer on more than one occasion. 

 

Sergeant Gonzalez was terminated for his actions.  He was hired in September 1993, and was assigned to 

the Love Field Unit.      

 

Under civil service rules, Sergeant Gonzalez has the right to appeal his discipline. 
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